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Lasso Leaders! 

Lasso Leaders! 

Back row: Landon Dyson, Jonathan Guerrero, Natalia Aguilar, Jesus Serna 

Front row: Haylee Laabs, Isabella Rodriguez, Monica Arriaga, Joshua Gomez 

 

Not pictured: Marco Armendariz, Drake Ballard and Brooklyn Hartley  
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Third Grade Trips 

Tuesday, Nov. 13th: EHS for 

Ag in the Classroom 

Thursday, Nov. 15th Field 

Trip—The Grinch Movie 

#lionslassolearning      #followyourARROW 

Calendar: 

 Nov. 6th: UIL Hou-

ston Mini-Meet 

 Nov. 13t: Third Grade trip to 

EHS for Ag in the Classroom 

 Nov. 15th: Third Grade Field 

Trip 

 Nov. 15th: First Grade           

Thanksgiving Feast 

 Nov. 19th-23rd: Holiday break 

 Nov. 28th: Wester Wear 

Wednesday 

 Nov. 29th: College t-shirt day 

Week of 

10/29/18 

96.41%               

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Absent 11 12 8 11 13 

Tardy 18 13 12 18 14 

Left Early 5 3 9 4 11 

 

Follow Your 

ARROW 

 

ATTITUDE         

RESPECT            

RESPONSIBILITY   

ON-TARGET   

WILLPOWER 

First Grade Thanksgiving Feast 

Thursday, Nov. 15th! 

All first grade students will participate in an 

hour long lunch for their Thanksgiving 

Feast.  Parents/Guardians are welcome! 

Second grade students will eat in the class-

room so please no visitors. Third graders 

will be on their field trip. 

Follow Us!! You can sign-up for Remind for Houston 2018-2019 by opening 

your web browser to rmd.at/8f4b3h and follow the instructions.  If you don’t have a 

smartphone, you may text @8f4b3h to 81010.  

You can always find copies of our newsletter on the ennis.k12.tx.us website by going 

to schools, Houston Elementary and clicking on newsletters.  Don’t forget to like us on 

Facebook at Sam Houston Lions. 

Congratulations to Mrs. Smith! 

     She ran in the TCS New York City 

Marathon on Sunday, Nov. 4th.  She 

ran a full marathon which is 26.2 

miles!  She finished in 05:34:46 with 

an average pace of 12:47 per mile.  

We are so proud of her and the       

example she sets for our students. 


